
LOCKDOWNS—Information for parents 

All schools practice Lockdowns in case of incidents in the local area such as a chemical spillage or 

dangerous dogs etc. 

In the event of an actual lockdown, any incident or development will be communicated to parents as 

soon as is practicable and as advised by the Education Officer. 

 

Parents will be told via the website and by email:  

‘..the school is in a full lockdown situation. During this period the switchboard and entrances will be        

un-manned, external doors locked and nobody allowed in or out…’ 

 

Do not ring the school as this will tie up telephone lines for the emergency services and do not come 

to the school as this may prevent access by emergency vehicles and may put you or others in danger. 


